
Hazel McCallion Line Construction Notice 
 

  

 
Information as of May 2024 

 

 

Overnight Work north of Hurontario and Hwy 403 
Tuesday May 7, 2024 and Friday May 10, 2024 
 
WHAT’S HAPPENING? 
Traction powered substation (TPSS) units are required to channel power to the light rail vehicles for the Hazel 
McCallion Line. Construction crews are conducting work for the TPSS unit just north of the Highway 403 on 
Hurontario Street.  To complete these works safely with minimal traffic impacts, crews will operate on two 
nights. 
 
The delivery of the TPSS unit will be on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, from midnight to 3 a.m.  During the delivery, 
nearby traffic will be temporarily impacted.  Crews will later have to conduct storm sewer installation work in 
the same area on Friday, May 10, 2024, 2024 from 7 p.m to 7 a.m. 
  
Metrolinx has a noise bylaw exemption for this overnight work, however every effort will be made to minimize 
disruptions. Residents near the work site may hear noise or feel vibrations caused by construction vehicles and 
equipment, and hauling of materials.  
 
KEEPING YOU IN MIND 
We understand that we are building this transformational transit project in a residential area and that 
overnight work is not ideal. We appreciate your patience and will complete this work as efficiently as possible 
to get things back to normal for you. We have a dedicated community relations team in place to work with 
residents and businesses in Peel Region through the construction and operation of this transformational 
project.  
 

 
 

CONTACT US 
• Email us at peel@metrolinx.com 
• Call us at 416-202-7500 
• Find us on Twitter, Facebook or Instagram @HazelMcCallionLine 

LEARN MORE 
• Visit the website at www.metrolinx.com/hazelmccallionline and 

sign up for our newsletter.  
• Ask questions and tour the route at 

www.metrolinxengage.com/hazelmccallionline.  
 

http://www.metrolinx.com/hazelmccallionline
http://www.metrolinxengage.com/hazelmccallionline.

